
 
From: Chambers - Cirkovic C  
Sent: Tuesday, 6 June 2017 12:54 PM 

To: Karen Van Gorp 

Cc: Estha van der Linden; 'chrisk@business-sa.com' 
Subject: AM2014/281 - Professional Employees Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Van Gorp, 
 
Re: AM2014/281 - Professional Employees Award 2010 
 
Conferences have been held on 7 April and 31 May 2017 to discuss technical and drafting 
submissions in relation to the above award. A representative from Business SA has not been in 
attendance.  
 
A submission and a submission in reply was filed in relation to the 4 yearly review of the Professional 
Employees Award 2010 by Business SA on 18 January and 22 February 2017. Can you please confirm 
whether Business SA intends to press its submissions?  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Elizabeth O’Brien 
Associate to Commissioner Cirkovic  
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4531 
Fax: 03 9655 0401 
chambers.cirkovic.c@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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